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I am very concerned that this bill will would not allow me to sell or trade a gun with a friend.  It 

would require me to go to a licensed gun dealer just to get a background check on the person.  I 

have a concealed weapons permit so I have already been checked and I would not sell to a 

questionable person.  In-fact, I will not sell to anyone without recording their diver's licence and 

other personal information.  I feel this will interfere with my second amendment rights.  

 

The fines and penalties for this bill are outrageous.  This bill will not effect/interfere with the 

illegal sale of guns to criminals but restrict the rights of law abiding citizens.   

 

I also feel this will lead to a national registration of guns and individuals. 

 

Please reconsider passing this bill, you are taking our second amendment rights away from us.   

 

Les Johnson  
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